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Public Facilities Committee Seeks Input 
Borough residents asked to provide input. 

 
(Greencastle, PA) The Borough of Greencastle Public Facilities Committee will meet on June 17 
at 10 a.m. in Council Chambers at 60 N. Washington Street. Agenda items will include a 
proposed burning ban and utilizing a single trash hauler for waste collection.  
 
“Public Facilities has received public comment regarding burning in the Borough and we are 
very grateful for this input,” said Manager Lorraine Hohl. “The Public Facilities Committee 
continues to seek the community’s thoughts on the subject of burning, as well as, the use of a 
single waste collection company for the Borough.”  
 
COVID-19 protocols and social distancing will be implemented for the June 17 meeting. If 
anyone cannot attend and wishes to submit comments they may do so by emailing 
office@greencastlepa.gov, mailing to 60 N. Washington Street, using the after-hours drop box, 
or calling the Borough at 717-597-7143. All comments must be received by Tuesday, June 16.   
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